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Ramadan Corner in Cijeruk Bogor 

 
PT Bahana Sukma Sejahtera (BSS), as a business unit of PT Bakrieland Development Tbk 
(Bakrieland), which is developing a property in Cijeruk, Bogor, also enlivened the month of 
Ramadan by holding a CSR program Corner of Ramadan on 4 April 2023 for the people of 
Cipelang Village, where the BSS office is located. This CSR event was made possible by the 
collaboration between BSS, the Bakrie Amanah Foundation, and Bakrieland. 
 
Through the Corner of Ramadan CSR program, BSS distributed 250 iftar packages at the Al-
Hidayah Mosque and 30 books consisting of the Quran and Iqro for children who study the Koran 
at the mosque. Bakrieland volunteers don't want to be left behind by providing Infaq for the 
operation of the mosque. This assistance was provided directly from Mr. Solakhudin (YBA), Mr. 
Andre Satria (Bakrieland), and Mr. Iskandar Nasution (Bakrieland Volunteer) to Mr. Haji Marsa 
(Head of DKM), which was witnessed by hundreds of people who attended. 

 
For Bakrieland, this activity in an implementation of Corporate Sustainability on “It’s About the 
People” pillar, specifically on the development of local communities in the religion field. 
 

  
Speech from Mr Haji Marsa  Al-Quran and Iqro Handover Ceremony 

  
Bakrieland Volunteer Infaq Handover Providing Iftar Packages 

 


